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Please do not allow HB 4167 to pass. This will raise Oregonians cost of living beyond
what alot of us can afford. Especially those Oregonians on a fixed income. Stop
abusing the citizens of this state with the climate hoax! No new taxes! This sort of

thing is not what the short session is for.

Jack A James

USN Retired
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